
Village of South Blooming Grove 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Date: Monday – January 24, 2022 
Time: 8:05 p.m. 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82725708364?pwd=aGJFR1NabnIxb3lseU1JWjVZdFhOdz09  
Passcode: 039642 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented to the Village Board of 
Trustees of the Village of South Blooming Grove, Orange County, New York on the 13th 
day of December 2021 entered a proposed local law for the year 2022 entitled: 
 

“A Local Law providing for enforcement and compliance with Chapter 102 
Property Maintenance on the Village of South Blooming Grove code.  The full 
text is on file for public review at the office of the Village Clerk, Village of South 
Blooming Grove, 811 Route 208, Monroe, New York 10950. 

 
THEREFORE, pursuant to Municipal Home Rule Law of the State of New York, the 
Village Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove will hold a public hearing on the 
aforesaid Proposed Local Law via Zoom on January 24, 2022 at 8:05 P.M. at which 
time interested parties will be heard. 
 

All persons interested in being heard are invited to attend via Zoom Webinar and 
provide comments.  Anyone wishing to supply written comments can do so by 
submitting or by mailing comments to Village Hall, P.O. Box 295, Blooming Grove, New 
York 10914, so as to be received by noon on the date of the Public Hearing. 

 
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the 
Public Hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special 
assistance and/or reasonable accommodations with Zoom should contact the Village 
Clerk. 
 
Dated:  December 13, 2021 
 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82725708364?pwd=aGJFR1NabnIxb3lseU1JWjVZdFhOdz09

